
STUDENT BULLETIN 

December 13, 1962

Fall quarter officially concludes after chapel 
tomorrow. Chapel will begin at 10 o ’clock.
All students are expected to attend.

* * *

The winter quarter officially begins January 2, 
1963. On this date registration of students 
will take place. Class instruction begins at 
7:20 A. M. January 3.

* * *

Students remaining in dormitories during Christ­
mas interim should check with their respective 
dorm supervisors by tomorrow.

* * *

We trust that everyone will have an enjoyable 
Christmas season#


